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Tlogd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

e7th January, 19%8.

Dear 8ir,

I have to mcquaint you in August last the
Wewcastle Surveyors recommended that the congygr the thrust
shaft of the steamer "THODE PAGELUND" should be examined at
the firet opportunity, and in reniy to enquiry the Owners state
that they have written to their New York 0ffice asking them to
arrange for this matter to receive asttention at that port.

In the circumstances I shall be glad 1f you will
arrange for the case to be attended to, and I may add for
the Surveyors' information that the hollow coupling should
be removed and, together with the cone end of the thrust
shaft, examined tkroughout.

I am, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

"m, Bennett Esq.,
NEW YORK,
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